
AFFIDAVIT OF PROPERTY OWNERS NOTIFIED 
Re:  20160 Mack Avenue 

 
 
 

 
State of Michigan )  
       ) ss. 
County of Wayne ) 
 
I HEREBY CERTIFY that the notice of Public Hearing - Correction was mailed by First Class 
Mail on 5/13/25 to out of town property owners, and hand delivered on 5/14/2025 to local 
property owners, adjacent to the above property in accordance with the provisions of the 2017 
City Code of Grosse Pointe Woods. 
 
 Paul P. Antolin, MiPMC 
 City Clerk 
 
 
See attached document for complete list. 
 
 

City of Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 
 

CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – CORRECTION 

 
The public hearing notice for Grosse Pointe Woods regarding rezoning of 20160 Mack 
Avenue from RO-1 Restricted Office to C Commercial stated the time and date correctly, but 
the day was incorrect.  The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, May 19, 2025 @ 7:00 
p.m. at City Hall in the Council Chamber/Courtroom located at 20025 Mack Plaza Drive. 
 

  Paul P. Antolin 
  City Clerk 

  
The public may appear in person or be represented by counsel. Written comments will be 
received in the City Clerk’s office, up to the close of business preceding the hearing. A group 
spokesperson is encouraged on agenda items concerning organized groups. Individuals with 
disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services at the meeting should contact the Grosse Pointe 
Woods Clerk’s Office at 313 343-2440 seven days prior to the meeting. 
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